
Becas de doctorado y contratos de investigación más recientes

The more recent R&D Contract: 




    

        

            

            Coming from the Heriot-Watt University (United Kingdom), Dr. Manuel Silva-LÃ³pez has very recently joined our
group (January, 2007). He gained a new Postdoctoral Contract for 2 years co-funded by the University of Cantabria and
the Photonics Engineering Group (May, 2007). Two papers have been submitted with new results just obtained.

            

Congratulations Manuel!!!

            

        

    






The more recent PhD Grant:




    

        

            

            Nicolas BÃ©cue born in 1980 in ArmentiÃ¨res (France) have very recently gained and Official FPU Grant from the
Spanish Government (May 2007). He will realized his PhD with us during the next 4 years.

            

Congratulations Nicolas!!! 
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